
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Public’s Help Needed: Fatal Auto 
Pedestrian Hit and Run 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 16, 2020 
 
(North Charleston, SC)  Case # 2020-009142.  The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 
needs the public’s help with a fatal auto-pedestrian hit and run incident. On July 12, 
2020, just after midnight, a red Jeep Wrangler struck a pedestrian walking on Tedder 
Street, in the Ashley Heights subdivision of North Charleston.  The Jeep left the scene, 
and was last seen turning left onto East Oakridge Avenue.  The pedestrian died later of 
injuries resulting from the collision.  The Jeep Wrangler is possibly a model year 1997-
2006, with a soft top.  Deputies are working to identify the owner or driver of the Jeep.  If 
anyone has information on this case, please contact Deputy Charles Sebban, Traffic 
Division, at 843-529-5342 or via email at: csebban@charlestoncounty.org.   
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